
Kate Dearden MP, took the
opportunity to have a blood

pressure check and encouraged
everyone attending to take up the

offer as well. We are hoping to
arrange a follow-up visit to a local

pharmacy, in the near future.

Halifax MP, Kate Dearden hosted a Parliamentary Consultation Event in
Calderdale on the afternoon of 14th February 2025.

Members of the CPWY team were invited to attend the event and provide blood
pressure checks for the constituents taking part. We promoted the Pharmacy
Hypertension Case-Finding Service and signposted anyone with a high reading

to go to their local pharmacy for further checks. We also promoted the
Pharmacy First Service, particularly the clinical pathway conditions.

The event was well-attended and there was a lot of support for Labour’s plan to
get more people treated in the community, rather than hospitals.
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